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January 15, 2021

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR No. 03

Series of 2021
TO . ALL FERTILIZER AND PESTICIDE STAKEHOLDERS
SUBJECT g USE OF QR CODE AND GOOGLE FORM FOR THE

REQUEST FOR INSPECTION

In the interest of service and to continually improve the facilitation of the pre-
licensing inspection services relative to the issuance of Memorandum Circular No. 11,
s. 2020 on the Guidelines on the Monitoring, Enforcement, and other related Activities
of the Regional Field Units (RFUs) under the Community Quarantine Period, please be
informed that FPA will be implementing the use of the Inspection Request Form -
FPA-FOCU-F3.

The electronic copy may be accessed alternately via the link and QR Code below:

https://forms.gle/Y3kG68N 10JUyytRM9

Likewise, walk-in clients may opt to fill-out and accomplish forms downloadable
from the FPA website and or available printed copies at the Central Office.

This Memorandum Circular shall take effect January 15, 2021.

For your guidance and strict compliance.

WIL DO C. ROLDAN
Execlitive Director

A food-secure Philippines
with prosperous farmers and fisherfolk



